c/o 656 Southeast 90th Street
Leon, Kansas
August 7, 1997

EDERAL TRADE COMMISSION RECEIVED RECEIVED TO THE RECEIVED RECEIVED TO THE RECEIVED R

SECRETARY

Secretary of the Federal Trade Commission Room 159 6th & Pennsylvania Avenue Washington, D. C. 20580

Dear Secretary,

Regarding the proposal to change the meaning of the ''' Made In The USA labeling, I am opposed to this, I feel it could be used to mislead consumers. I look for Made In The USA products because I believe that it affects the economic health of our country, and I wish to do business with manufacturers that keep their production here. You can create a new category if need be, but let Made In The USA mean Made In The USA.

Respectfully,

Sherry **Smith**